The Emmetsburg Municipal Utilities Board of Trustees met in regular session on Tuesday March 25, 2025 at 7:00 A.M. in the Council Chamber at City Hall. Chairman Kyle Auten called the meeting to order with Trustees Veltri,  Haack, Cooper and Baatz in attendance.  
The meeting was called to order and it was moved, seconded and carried to approve the agenda with the addition of approving the February 2025 financial statement.
Motion carried to approve the minutes from the March 11,, 2025 regular meeting
Motion carried to approve claims for February 2025 in the amount of $236,433.48
Motion carried to approve the financial statement for February 2025.
New Business:
Motion carried to approve setting a public hearing for FY 26 budget adoption for April 14, 2025 at 5:00PM Poet Room at The Shores
Susanne Gerlach from PFM updated on the sewer cash flow.
Board discussion was held on the USDA additional funding for the WWTF project and 30 day bid extension request.
No other business was brought before the board and it was carried to adjourn.


Kyle Auten, Chairman 
Attest:  Lisa Gappa, Board Secretary


	FUND REVENUES FOR PUBLICATION  

	
	

	For the Month of February 2025

	
	

	Gas Department
	$       370,539.27 

	Water Department
	$       113,304.88 

	Sewer Department
	 $      167,310.97 

	
	 $      651,155.12 



